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To:     	Media / Public 

From:	  Mayor Tom Page

Re: 	City Council Meeting

In regard to our city council meeting which will still be held on Monday, April20, 2020, Governor Pritzker’s Executive Order Number 2020-07, suspends the requirements of the Open Meetings Act requiring in-person attendance by members of a public body.  Therefore, please contact City Clerk Bethany Berner for any information from the meeting or to obtain a copy of the meeting minutes.  

Thank you for your cooperation.  


